
POW Hollis Hwy Guardrail Safety Improvement HSIP

Project No. NH-0003260/SFHWY00306

643-3.03 Public Notice

Southeast Roadbuilders to commence construction activities on guard rail end terminals along Klawock-
Hollis highway beginning near the Klawock Lake Hatchery at Mile Post 8.6 through Mile Post 28.8, 
August 14 through September 9, 2023, Monday through Saturday.  There will be no work performed on 
Labor Day Weekend, September 2 through September 4, 2023, and work will resume September 5, 
2023.  Work performed in the traveled way will be subject to temporary traffic control measures using 
flaggers.  Wait times are expected to be no longer than 5 minutes in either direction of traffic.  Please 
plan accordingly.

Project Hotline: (907) 826-2928


